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A MESSAGE FROM OUR PRINCIPAL:

Eagleton community,

Reminder: No School Tomorrow Feb. 4, 2022.

If you haven’t met with your teacher for Parent Teacher Conferences and need to
schedule a meeting, please reach out to your teacher soon.

Finally, Eagleton is excited to announce that we will be hosting DPS Summer
Connections at our school this summer. Summer Connections is a FREE full day, 6
week program available for ALL rising 1st-5th grade students that combines literacy,
math, and science.

I highly encourage all families to consider this option. After two years of learning in a
pandemic and many absences due to symptoms at school, this free opportunity is a
great option for all Eagleton students.

Please check out the flyer below and here for more information and registration.
Registration is through the Parent Portal.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-OMXo8MY7wK9rjOG_IyDCBdPlBEvbBRQ/view


As always, thank you for your support,

Janine Dillabaugh
Eagleton Principal




